
Anchored by Division 20’s Commander, Barbara Pohlman, the Auxiliary sent 
a team of 8 to assist in the ceremonies to the Commissioning of The USCGC 
Richard Snyder. 
 
Members of the Auxiliary team were: 

 Barbara Pohlman, DCDR 
 Wayne Mulligan, IPDCDR 
 Fil Pagano, VCDR 
 David Fort, SO-SR 
 Vern Scott, SO-MS 
 Mark Sonder, SO-CS 
 David Tolley, former VFC, FSO-PB, 20-02 
 Steven Mathusek, FSO-PE, 20-10 
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